
 
	
	
	
Dec.	2,	2019	
	
Saint	Paul	City	Council	Members,	
	
St.	Paul	Highland	Ball	wishes	to	voice	its	support	for	the	Ryan	Co’s	Vision	for	the	Ford	Site	Redevelopment,	in	
advance	of	the	Dec.	4	City	Council	Meeting	regarding	RES	PH	19-388,	Approving	an	amendment	to	the	Capital	
Improvement	Budget,	and	related	items.	
	
Ryan	Co’s	inclusion	of	two	baseball/softball	fields	in	their	Vision	for	the	Ford	Site	Redevelopment	is	an	act	of	
generosity	that	will	serve	generations	of	baseball	and	softball	players	in	the	Highland	community	for	years	to	
come.	Their	recognition	of	Highland	Ball’s	legacy	and	contribution	to	its	future	is	inspiring.	Further,	we	appreciate	
Ryan	Co’s	community	engagement	and	commitment	to	redevelop	the	entire	site	in	a	way	that	benefits	the	whole	
community.		
	
Highland	Ball	also	recognizes	the	efforts	of	the	St	Paul	City	Council	in	stewarding	this	process	towards	resolution.	
The	City	Council’s	leadership	on	the	Ford	Site	Redevelopment	has	been	instrumental	and	appreciated.		
	
	
Thank	you,	
	
Drew	Hodson,	President,	Highland	Ball		
Patrick	Martin,	VP	of	Baseball,	Highland	Ball		
Steve	Penz,	VP	of	Softball,	Highland	Ball	
 
 


